May 9, 2006

Ms. Judy Kee Clerk's Office Town of Markham

Re: The York Centre for Children, Youth & Families
Deputation to Markham General Council, May 15<sup>th</sup> @ 9:30 a.m.

Dear Ms. Kee,

Presentation will focus on highlights from The York Centre's Case Statement, sent as an attachment. The presentation will also include an explanation of the formula, which was used to determine each municipality's share of the \$500,000 in which The York Centre is asking the other 8 municipalities in York Region to contribute collectively over a 3 year period.

The Town of Richmond Hill has already donated \$1 million dollars to this important Capital Project.

If you require additional information, please call Noreen Lee at 905-851-1672.

Thank you for your assistance.

Yours truly,

Noreen Lee

Noreen Lee Chair The York Centre